
 

Kindergarten Newsletter 
Theme- Turkeys/Cooks in the Kitchen 

Language Arts:  

The children will enjoy the story The Legend of 

the Five Kernels of Corn. The children will get a 

chance to tell me their recipe for the best 

Thanksgiving turkey. Can’t wait to hear these! 

Also, the children will enjoy the activity What’s 

Your Turkey Name, and What’s Your Turkey 

Birth Month? Thank you for all of the at home 

practice on our reading stories. The children are 

doing a great job! 

Math: 

The boys and girls will review counting by 1’s, 

5’s, and 10’s. The children will also practice 

adding, telling time, and counting on the number 

line up to 70. A turkey feather counting game 

will be fun for the children too! 

Science:   

The children will enjoy themed experiments 

including: popping the corn on the cob and a 

bird feeding station. 

Special Thanksgiving Snacks: 

Pretzel turkeys, Native American trail mix, 

Pluckable veggie turkeys and dip, and Turkey 

fruit kabobs 

Student of the Week: Victor 

SPELLING TEST WORD LIST:  

“Practice makes progress” 

cub   bug 

tub   rub 

gum   rut 

cut   hut 

hug 

fun 
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Art:  

During the next few weeks the children will be 

making different projects for our upcoming 

Thanksgiving celebrations.  

 

NOTES TO PARENTS: 

 
Please remember to check your child’s folders 

each night and return them the next day. 

Progress Reports sent home on Friday, 11/20. 

Please remember, we will be closed on 

Thursday and Friday, 11/26 and 11/27 for 

Thanksgiving. 

12/24-1/1..Christmas Daycare Week Only. No 

Preschool on Kindergarten 2:30 classes. We 

will close at 3PM on Christmas Eve and NYE,      

Thursday, 12/24 and Thursday, 12/31. We 

will be closed on Christmas and New Year’s 

Day, Friday, 12/25 and Friday, 1/1. If your 

child doesn’t attend ANY days of the week of 

12/28, half tuition is due. 

Please return your signed emergency                   

information sheets, COVID forms, tuition         

policies, and any other remaining forms           

needed to complete your child’s file. 

For parents over the age of 2 years old, 

please refer to our new updated mask policy 

from Thursday, August 20.  

Please send in a picture of your child for the                

classroom, if you haven’t already done so.  

Thank you for all of your support, 

understanding, and acceptance of the new 

policies put in to place this school year. It’s 

been a wonderful start!  

Have you enrolled for Tuition Express online                   

payments? Many have found this convenient, 

but we still of course accept cash or check. 

  

 

 


